
 
Chappy Cell Committee 

 
9/4/15 9am - Darack, Filley, Gurnitz, Becker, Kennedy, Cobb (?) - - Edgartown Town Hall 
Updates for both subcommittees were given. Adam talked about correspondence from Ken 
(Grain) which gave detailed information about the cell industry, but said he could not distribute 
until Ken had it in a releasable form. He spoke with Ken about the tower being stealth and would 
follow up with him and AT&T about acceptable heights for the tower. Bob reported on the 
“cellboat” concept that was presented to the committee via email. After further research he said 
they had not actually deployed them yet, and that it appeared to be a land based, or attached to 
land product. It was agreed that we should contact Chris Seidel at the MVC for assistance with 
viewshed analysis. Roger gave an update on pole numbers (now 31). Bob was wondering what 
we could use as a frame of reference for the size of the poles to be used on Chappy for DAS. 
He referenced the poles on the Edgartown/VH road. Bob asked that Roger send Enright the 
letter from the Selectmen with the new charge and deadline information. A discussion of how 
the selectmen were going to do the survey followed. Woody was going to talk to the MV Times 
about coverage. The committee voted (all in favor except Bob) to not give a detailed report to 
the selectmen, but just a general update. Next meeting 9/11 at 8:30AM 
 
Approved 6/15/17  


